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Letter of Appreciation

| am writing this letter of appreciation on behalf of St. Joseph’s College of Pharmacy,
Dharmagiri Campus, Cherthala, expressing our heartfelt gratitude for your incredibly
generous donation of land (4.720 cents) to support Mr. Aji & Valsala, helping the less
fortunate in our community. Your commitment to making a positive difference in the lives
of the less privileged is truly inspiring. With the donation of this land, they can build a house,
children education, and health services, are struggling to make ends meet. Your donation is
not just a piece of land; it is a symbol of hope, compassion, and community solidarity. We
are immensely grateful for your support, and we look forward to making a meaningful

difference in the lives of those who need it most, thanks to your benevolence.

Your contribution will go a long way in creating a better and more secure future for
the underprivileged members of our community. Once again, thank you for your

extraordinary generosity.




